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To the Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores 

 

In accordance with article 17 of Regulation (EU) 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of 

the Council, of 16 April 2014, on market abuse and article 226 of Law 6/2023 of 17 March, on 

the Securities Markets and Investment Services (Ley 6/2023, de 17 de marzo, de los Mercados 

de Valores y de los Servicios de Inversión), Applus Services, S.A. (the “Company”) announces 

that: 

With regard to the information published in the press yesterday, the Company hereby informs 

that the Board of Directors has received unsolicited non-binding expressions of interest in the 

acquisition of the Company from certain investors who have requested access to information 

for their due diligence, which has been granted. 

To the best of the Company’s knowledge, no decision has been made by any of such investors 

and there is no certainty that such entities will pursue any further action. 

All of the foregoing is hereby communicated as inside information for all purposes, as of 5th May 

2023. 

 

Applus Services, S.A. 

 


